
PUBLIC NOTICE 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Colfax City Council will hold a Public Hearing to discuss adopting 
new sewer service rates on Wednesday, May 22, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. at Colfax City Hall, 33 S. Main 
Street, Colfax, California. The public will have an opportunity to provide comments during the 
public session. After the close of the public portion of the hearing, the Colfax City Council will 
consider adopting new sewer service rates. Any protests against the rate increase must be 
submitted in writing to the City of Colfax prior to the public hearing or in person before the close of 
the public portion of the hearing. Submit or mail protests to City of Colfax, Attn: City Clerk, 33 
S.Main Street, P.O. Box 702, Colfax, CA 95713. A copy of the Proposition 218 Public Notice is posted 
to the city’s website. A copy of the sewer rate study can be obtained or reviewed in advance of the 
hearing at Colfax City Hall during the City’s usual business hours Monday-Thursday between 8 a.m. 
and 5 p.m.


